
                                                                                                               

  

To:  Public Service Committee    

From:   Bill Goulding, Acting Director of Public Works 

Date:     March 15, 2023 

Subject:   Rotary City Hall Pride Walk Renew 

In 2018, The Rotary Club of Elliot Lake undertook a project to paint the crosswalk on the 
access driveway in front of City Hall in colours corresponding with the Rainbow Pride Flag. 
The crosswalk was painted in the Spring in anticipation of being ready for that year’s Pride 
celebrations which are traditionally held in June. 
 
The Rotary Club has approached city staff to renew the crosswalk paint in early to mid- 
May, weather permitting, to refresh its look for this year’s events which are scheduled to 
take place at the end of that month.  
 
This is a Club initiative, meaning that the club will be buying materials supplies, and 
volunteer labour in order to realize the project. This time, as they did last time, the Rotary 
Club has taken care to source appropriate paints for use over asphalt that are expected to 
last when subjected to the anticipated wear conditions. 
 
Staff is coordinating the minimal logistics support that will be required to assist the club in 
realizing the project.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 


